
 

 

 

 
 

 9th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I would like to invite Year 4 to attend the Times Table Half Term Club on Tuesday 28th 

May 2024. This will begin at 10am and finish at 2pm.  

 

This half term club will play an important part in helping to develop your child’s times 

table fluency in preparation for the upcoming multiplication tables check.  

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink with them.  

Pupils will enter school through Main Reception and need to be collected from Main 

Reception.  

I am aware that some pupils may use their inhaler whilst at school, however, if there are 

any other requirements, please inform school before the day.  

 

If your child will be partaking in this club, could you please email the Year 4 email by 

Thursday 23rd May 2024.  

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Ayling 

Year 4 Teacher  

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


